Nagaland Board of School Education
Kohima

CIRCULAR
Dated Kohima, the 13" March 2023

NBE-2/Ex-10/2022-23 = It has been brought to the notice of the Board that some
Examination Centres of HSLC and HSSLC 2023 have charged money from the
candidates while issuing the Admit Cards. This practice is totally uncalled for as the Centre
Schools were not made to come to the Board’s Office to collect the Admit Cards/

examination materials. No money should be charged from any candidate while issuing the
Admit Cards or Marksheets.

As such, Examination Centres who have collected money are hereby directed
to return back the money collected to the candidates failing, which necessary action will be
initiated.

All Centre Superintendents are further informed that Travelling Allowance
(TA) will be given by the Board when they come to collect the Marksheets from the
Board’s Office after the declaration of results.
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( Mrs. Asano Sekhose )
Chairman
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Copy to:
1. The Commissioner & Secretary to the Government of Nagaland, Department of
School Education and SCERT, Kohima for information.
2. The Principal Director, School Education, Nagaland, Kohima for information.
3. All the Centre Superintendents of HSLC & HSSLC Examinations 2023 for
information and compliance.
4. All the Heads of Institutions for information.
Office Copy.
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